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It has been great spending time getting to know our new children and families. Thank you for your support, encouraging the 
children to be independent and coming through the gate alone. We know that it’s a challenge for everyone! Already the children 
are changing their own shoes and organising their belongings, as well as changing for PE and of course, lining up and practising 
fire drills.  
We have been reading stories around the theme of starting school and how to deal with our emotions. We have spent lots of time 
exploring the different areas of provision in and outside the classroom.  

READING – How to support your child 

Thursday 3rd October at 9.00-9.30 in RED ADMIRAL CLASS 

Please label clothing. We have a set of PE shorts, a white 

top, jumper and book bag. 


